
 

BRITISH VIRGIN ISLANDS COMMISSION OF INQUIRY 

PRESS NOTICE 

 
APPOINTMENT OF SOLICITORS TO THE INQUIRY   

 

 
The Commission of Inquiry (“COI”) was announced on 18 January 2021 to look into 
whether corruption, abuse of office or other serious dishonesty may have taken 
place amongst public, elected and statutory officials in recent years.  Sir Gary 
Hickinbottom is the sole Commissioner.    
 
Two solicitors, Mr Andrew King and Ms Rhea Harrikissoon, have been appointed to 
the COI’s legal team, joining Mr Bilal Rawat (Counsel to the Inquiry).  They bring with 
them a range of relevant knowledge and experience. 
 
Mr King qualified as a solicitor in private practice in 2009.  In 2010 he joined the UK’s 
National Crime Agency (formerly the Serious Organised Crime Agency) until he 
moved to the UK Government Legal Department (formerly the Treasury Solicitor’s 
Department) in 2014 where he held a number of roles primarily dealing with public 
law litigation. 
 
Ms Harrikissoon qualified in private practice in 2012, specialising in childcare and 
family law.  She joined the UK Government Legal Department in 2015 and has 
extensive experience in public law challenges, and more recently with public inquiry 
work including the Brook House Inquiry and Infected Blood Inquiry.  Ms Harrikissoon 
was the Solicitor to the Windrush Lessons Learned Review. 
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